
FRIDAY MARCH 19, 2021 

     WELCOME  

    TY UPDATE 

TY’s took part in TY Transmission 
with Tinpot Productions this 
week. It was a day to learn about 
radio broadcasting and in 
particular how to make an 
advertisement for radio. Other 
topics studied include radio 
presentation, audience 
engagement, scriptwriting, and 
music playlisting. It gave the girls 
a unique insight into the world of 
radio, as well as tools to improve 
confidence, expression, and 
interview and presentation skills.

    UPCYCLE YOUR STYLE 

Just a reminder that the closing date for the ‘Upcycle your 
Style’ competition is Friday 26th March. 6th Year Politics 
and Society students are organising a competition asking 
students to send a ‘before‘ and ‘after’ picture of something 
they have Upcycled. All the details are on Schoolwise and 
you can join the group there. Best of luck!

Welcome to this week’s Newsletter. We were delighted to welcome our 5th years back 
to the school buildings this week. While the sun shines, both 5th and 6th years are 
making great use of the picnic benches as they enjoy chatting to their friends while 
dining ‘al fresco’.

   TG4 IRISH FILMS 

"TG4 have made some feature-length movies suitable for young 
people available on their online player. This is to celebrate 
Seachtain na Gaeilge 2021. The movies are called 'The Secret of 
Kells' and 'Amhrán na Mara' and both have subtitles included. The 
best way to learn a language is to be immersed in it and these 
are excellent resources for immersion. The movies are only 
available for a limited period; 'The Secret of Kells' is available 
until Wednesday 24th March and 'Amhrán na Mara' is available 
until Friday 26th March. Bainigí sult astu!”




       TY GEOGRAPHY PUBLICATION 

4 Opal launched their first issue of their geography 
newsletter entitled Magma Mia.  The newsletter is packed 
with fun activities, competitions and recommendations for 
podcasts and documentaries to help enhance our 
geographical knowledge. Well done to the girls on their 
publication!

      SEACHTAIN NA GAEILGE       FIRST YEAR MATHS CLASS

GUESS THE CITY: 

First year students looked at the Vitruvian 
man in Maths class this week. Here is Avishi’s 
submission.


Bhain na daltaí taitneamh as tóraíocht 
taisce sa bhaile do Sheachtain na 
Gaeilge. Comhghairdeas leis na 
buaiteoirí go léir.



       SAMPLE OF WORK FROM STUDENTS 


